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TREASURER RUSSELL STATEMENT FOLLOWING ATTACK 

OF REP. MARYAM KHAN  
 

 
Treasurer Erick Russell issued a statement today following the attack of Rep. Maryam Khan after an 
Eid al-Adha prayer service on Wednesday. 
   
“Intimidation and violence, particularly when our neighbors are embracing their faith, is 
unconscionable and should never be tolerated. My thoughts are with Rep. Maryam Khan and her 
family today following the senseless attack they experienced while observing Eid, and I stand with 
the Muslim community in calling for a comprehensive investigation.”   
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